
 
 

PRH Foundation Announces Week #8 Winner of Catch the Ace 2.0 Online 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
April 16, 2021 
 
 
(Pembroke) The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation is delighted to announce their 
Catch the Ace progressive jackpot raffle – week #8 winner. Congratulations to Barry Alder 
who won our weekly pot amount, $2,507, after his ticket #H-3196056 and card #51– 7 of 
Hearts were selected through the online random generator.  
 
Barry expressed his excitement, telling the Foundation team, “I have been purchasing 
tickets each week and I am so happy to have won!” Roger Martin, PRHF Executive 
Director shared that the Catch the Ace week #9 draw has launched with an estimated 
jackpot amount of over $34,000 if the Ace is caught! We have raised an amazing $47,000 
thus far for the Cancer Care Campaign which will fund the expansion and upgrades to the 
Chemotherapy and Medical Day Care units at PRH! 
 
To purchase your tickets online, visit www.PRHcatchtheace.ca. 

 
Ticket sales end each week on Tuesday at 11:59pm and the weekly draw takes place 
Wednesday at 10am until the Ace of Spades is caught! Remember to catch them live on 
Facebook for the weekly winner announcement, Wednesdays at 10am. 

The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation Catch the Ace raffle features a guaranteed 
weekly prize and a progressive jackpot that goes to the winner who catches the Ace of 
Spades. Ticket prices are as follows: 3/$5; 10/$10 and 40/$20, giving you the chance to 
win both the weekly prize and the progressive jackpot, with 50% of ticket sales going to 
the PRHF Cancer Care Campaign, and our highest priority needs!. 
 
On behalf of your Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation, PRH and its Board of 
Directors, we also wish to thank our community and donors for their unwavering support 
and kindness, especially in dedication to our frontline and essential workers.  
 
Donations towards the Cancer Care Campaign are welcome at any time and can be 
made by contacting the Foundation Office at (613) 732-2811, extension 7408 or by 
visiting www.prhfoundation.com. 
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  
Roger Martin, Executive Director 
Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation  
roger.martin@prh.email 
(613) 732-2811, extension 6223 
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